
 

Intel Corporation 
Contact Address: 2200 Mission College Blvd. Santa Clara, CA 95054-1549, USA 

 

 

Date: February 28, 2013 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

1435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Letter of Authorization 

FCC ID: RMXHSBUB-SDS 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please be notified that I, Yan Rao have designated Ben Cheng in AUDIX Technology Corporation as the 

person being responsible for this project and to sign the form 731 and other documentation. Any and all 

acts carried out by Ben Cheng in AUDIX Technology Corporation on the matters relating to all processes 

required in the FCC approval and any communication needed with the national authority, shall have the 

same legal authority as acts on our own behalf. 

 

We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR Ch. 

1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 

of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 835(a). 

 

This authorization is limited to the product of as following:  

FCC ID: RMXHSBUB-SDS 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Yan Rao at +86-21-6116-6159. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
________________________ 

Yan Rao 

Intel Corporation 

Phone:+86-21-6116-6159. 

E-mail address: yan.rao@intel.com 

 


